
On February 28, 2013, exactly 18 years ago we received the first resident in the 

rehabilitation center. These years have been full of activity to expand, adapt and 

maintain the facilities (and still in the process ...) but mostly have been years of 

fighting side by side with the nearly 400 men who have made their program or part of 

it in the Center. We thank God for this place that offers the opportunity for people in 

need to rethink their life, both physically and spiritually. 

Surprised by bad weather (rain and snow), this year only 70 people met to celebrate 

God's faithfulness over these 18 years. Activities kept as far as possible: visit the 

facilities, presentation of staff and volunteers, testimony of a former resident, musical 

participation, baking contest, clowns for the kids and the traditional ´paella´. Those 

who could arrive, we had a nice day of fellowship and hope that next year the climate 

is more favorable to us and that many more can come ... 


